From: Sarah Gannon <shesofab@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2010 10:54 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: I am against the new leverage change

Dear Sirs, Please do not do this.. my job was taken by someone from India the ability to make a wee living at this time for me is only possible due to the wonderful forex leverage as my base is small

It is just unconscionable that you would take away mine and many others our means to make a living.

Sincerely, Sarah Gannon

\_

We can because we think they can.

Virgil